ELBERT SCHOOL DISTRICT #200

Dear Bulldog Families,

All students in Elbert School District #200 will have access to free healthy, nutritious school
meals beginning in the 2023-24 school year thanks to the Health School Meals for All program
approved by Colorado voters.

Our District is very excited to participate in this program. Here is some additional information
and a few important reminders about what this means for our school and families.

s Please continue to fill out the Free & Reduced Meals form. While meals will be

provided for free to all Elbert students through Healthy School Meals for All, it's
important for us to continue gathering this information to receive full access to
available federal funds that support nutritional programs at our school.
We ask all families to please complete the Free and Reduced Meals form online
during registration for the 2023-24 school year. By providing this information, you
will help our district access all available funds to cover the cost of meals, and other
nutritional programs for students. Plus, families who fill out the form may qualify to
receive discounted school fees, sports fees and more!

e All household income information provided through this form is strictly confidential and
protected by law. Only one form is required for all children in the household.
Immigration, migrant, citizenship or refugee status is not required when completing the
form.

If you have guestions about completing the Free and Reduced Meals form, please contact
Lynette Rogers, our school's Food Service Director at (303) 648-3030 Ext. 535 or
lrogers@elbertschool.org.

We look forward to a great year with your students!
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